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On Thursday, March 28th at 5:30 pm, the Warren County Sheriff’s Office responded to a drug tip
on Sylvia Way. Upon arrival, Deputies located a large duffel bag in a field on Sylvia   Way.
Components commonly used in the manufacturing of methamphetamine were located inside the
bag. A Methamphetamine Certified Clean Up deputy responded to the scene and properly
dismantled the lab. The Plano Volunteer Fire Department assisted at the scene. The
investigation continues.
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